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Levert, Louise

From: Dale Dewar <mdmd@sasktel.net>
Sent: November 19, 2023 8:43 PM
To: Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
Subject: Concerning the proposed Development of BWRX-300 reactors at the Darlington Site

EXTERNAL EMAIL – USE CAUTION / COURRIEL EXTERNE – FAITES PREUVE DE PRUDENCE  

 
My main concern is the proposal by Ontario Power Generation for 4 BWRX-300 reactors on the existing site of the Darlington 
CANDU reactors. My understanding is that this project has been given a CNSC license to “prepare the site” based upon the 
recommendations of an Environmental Assessment Report prepared by the Joint Review Panel in 2011.  
 
Have the concerns raised by the JRP been addressed? I can find nothing to suggest that they have. 
 
A 2011 EPA is not sufficiently up to date to make me feel comfortable - especially when the discussion now seems to entail four 
absolutely new untested and never constructed nuclear reactors.  
 
I recommend that this entire process be reviewed and the highest of safety standards be met before the ground is turned. The 
Darlington Site is within spewing distance of the one of the largest and most densely populated areas in Canada. Luck is not an 
environmental plan. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dale Dewar, MD, FCFP 
 
Box 909 
Wynyard, SK, S0A 4T0 
306 554 2985 
 
mdmd@sasktel.net 


